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SAVE THE DATES 

COLOR DAYS 
Art, Music, Physical 

Education & 
 Library Rotation  

Monday   Blue  
Tuesday  Green 
Wednesday  Red 
Thursday  White 
Friday   Blue 
 

Hello Lakeside Parents and Guardians, 

We have just completed our 3rd round of NWEA testing this 
week.  We are so proud of the efforts the children gave during this 
last round of assessments.  We look forward to sharing NWEA and 
Reading progress data when we send report cards home at the end 
of the school year. 
 
Please continue to monitor our newsletter as we will continue to 
share important events taking place over the course of last days of 
school.  We have a lot of fun activities still planned for our chil-
dren before summer break begins! 
 
Have a nice weekend! 
Mr. Hoog 

Mr. Hoog’s Headlines… 

MAY 

28 Memorial Day:  NO School 

30 K-2 Field Day 

31 Grades 3-4 Field Day 

JUNE 

1 1st Make-up Day 
4th Grade Celebration 

4 2nd Make-up Day—LAST 
DAY OF SCHOOL-Early 
Dismissal @ 2:30pm 

Summer’s coming, and the 
YMCA is gearing up for an 
amazing Summer Camp 
season!!  From playing kick-
ball to shooting a bow and 

arrow to swimming, we have activities for 
all of your child’s interests!  We are offering 
camp at the Ransburg YMCA, Grassy 
Creek Elementary, as well as the Warren 
Early Childcare Center.  Questions?  Call 
Sarah Sites at 317-407-4207. To enroll to-
day, just go to www.indymca.org or call 317-
484-9622. 

LOST AND 
FOUND 
 

The Lost and Found bins in 
the school clinic are overflow-
ing with items.  If your student 
has lost or misplaced any per-
sonal items such as jackets, 
coats, hats, lunch boxes, etc., 
since January, please have 
them check the Lost and 
Found in the school clinic.  
Any items not claimed by the 
last day of school will be do-
nated to a worthy charity.  

NO 
SCHOOL—

Memorial 
Day  

 

Monday, 
May 28 

http://www.indymca.org/


Room Teacher Student Room Teacher Student Room  Teacher Student 

1 McAllen Jaaziah 10 Harrison JaCorey 19 Milligan Caitlyn 

2 Ward Karma 11 Holmes Ashley 20 Vincz  

3 McIntrye Charlii 12 Jackson Ja’Nyah 21 Gardner Marcus 

4 Rojas Jordan 13 Wiegand Reigna 22 Nelms Mycala 

5 Tople Adrianna 14 Sutton Aolani 23 Mattax Naiah 

6 Anderson Jayson 15 Wittman Isabelle 24 Lawver Carter 

7 Mitchell Jayden 16 Young JaShaun XL Hoppes Michael 

8 Hessong Parris 17 Williams Adrian    

9 Elkins Makenzie 18 Ward Patrice    

CORE STUDENTS FOR THE WEEK OF May 14-18, 2018 

BOXTOPS… 
 

Please continue to send in your 
box tops to help support Lakeside!! 

Welcome to the Counselor’s Corner! 
 
Favorite student quote of the week:  “Hey 
Philly, you look fresh today!”  I love when 

students offer compliments to anyone!  I Have been work-
ing in a few classrooms on the importance of showing re-
spect to each other...even those classmates who we are not 
that close to.  I encourage you to, IN YOUR CONVERSA-
TIONS AT HOME, help your student to offer compli-
ments when appropriate to other kids!  I tell students that 
sometime s compliment can brighten someone’s whole 
day!  It certainly brightens mine! 
 
Parent Reminders:   
1. If your student would benefit from Camp Erin a be-

reavement  camp, please see registration at the follow-
ing link:  https://www.ecommunity.com/camp-erin-
indianapolis/for-campers 

2. As summer gets closer, work with your students on 
productive ways to spend the time off?  I recommend 
getting outside, playing with friends, what about a 
summer camp? 

3. Lastly, I am happy to answer any questions and con-
cerns you may have for your student in the upcoming 
year Please reach out! 

 
ALSO, I will be sending out two more newsletters this 
year.  Next weeks will be a small list of local summer pro-
grams your student might be interested in and the last one 
will be counselor office changes/plans for next year! 
 
Stay tuned!:) 
 
 
 

Medication in the Clinic  
If your student has any kind of medi-
cation in the school clinic, please be 
sure to pick this up by our last day of 
school,  Monday, June 4th.  In Warren 
Township, students grades K-8 are not allowed to 
transport medication on the school bus; therefore 
medication must be picked up by a parent or guardi-
an, or someone designated by the parent or guardian 
over the age of 18 years old.   
 
Any medication not picked up by the end of the 
school day on June 4th will be disposed of appro-
priately by our school nurse.  We cannot keep medi-
cations in the clinic over the summer break.   
 
Please call Mrs. Cooper at 317- 532-2855 if you 
have any questions.   

Last day of 
School: 

 
MONDAY, JUNE 4, 2018 
Early dismissal: 2:30pm 


